TOWN OF LONG BEACH
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING
@ Town HALL
October 3, 2023

On October 3 council members Lemay, J. Wall, Kocher, and Johnstone; C-T Perry, and Attorney Chris
Willoughby met in executive session with Larry Wall, the Builder Commissioner. Mary Lou McFadden
was absent. The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. and was recorded and available for council on
Zoom.

The discussion was about employee issues. Nothing was voted on or decided.
Motion by J. Wall to adjourn, second by Lemay and agreed upon unanimously, 4-0.
Adjourned at 10:45 AM.

Respectively submitted,

Tim Perry
Clerk-Treasurer



